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MEMORANDUM #2023-70 
 
DATE: December 28, 2022   

 
TO:  Gregory P. Harrison, City Manager  
 
FROM:  Nathaniel J Watson, Utilities Field Superintendent  
 
VIA:  Brian Donovan, Assistant City Manager 

A. Randolph Brown, Utilities Director 
                      
 
SUBJECT: Approval to Accept a Utility Easement Conveyance  
  
 
Approval Request:  
 
City Commission approval to accept a perpetual utility easement for an existing City 
owned stormwater drainage pipe that traverse 3151-3251 N Federal Hwy., Pompano 
Beach.         
 
Explanation:  
 
The easement conveyance is for an existing 36” City stormwater drainage pipe that 
services the Cresthaven subdivision. The easement would ensure that this vital utility 
asset located upon private property is protected and not encroached upon.        
             
Recommendation: 
 
The Utilities Department recommends acceptance of the utility easement as it is 
essential to providing adequate stormwater service for the Cresthaven subdivision.      
 


